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It is proposed to open for public hearings on issues discussed in the Ph V Committee. In 
principle we agree that this may be useful. However, this may delay the implementation 
process of the final new recommendations. In urgent issues this can be unacceptable. 

Public hearings will also require resources, and criteria for when public hearings are justified, 
should be discussed. 

Yours sincerely 
NORWEGIAN MEDICINES AGENCY 

Gro R Wesenberg 
Head of Agency 


